
District Councillor Notes for June Meeting 

 

Tendring  

May 23rd GS and AW attended Full Council where the new appointments to the 

Administration we made for the next four years.  The new appointments are:  

Leader of the Council will be Mark Stephenson and his Deputy will be Ivan 

Henderson.  The Chairman of the Council will be Gary Scott and his Deputy will 

be Dan Casey.  The Portfolio Holders will be Ivan Henderson – Economic 

Growth, Regeneration and Tourism;  Andy Baker – Housing and Planning;  Mick 

Barry – Leisure and Public Realm;  Mike Bush – Planning Policy and Local Plan;  

Peter Kotz – Assets;  Gina Placey – Partnerships. 

GS is a Member of the Planning Policy and Local Plan Committee and AW is 

Vice Chairman of both Licencing and Registration Committee and Standards, a 

Member of Planning Committee and part of the Constitution Working Party. 

May 25th AW attended Mandatory Planning Training. 

May 26th AW went on a tour of the part of the District. 

 

Elmstead 

Litterpicking bags that were not collected form the Community Centre – an 

email has been sent to TDC. 

Council resident has asked to downsize their property – an email has been sent 

to TDC. 

 

 

 

 

 

Gary Scott and Ann Wiggins - District Councillors for Alresford and Elmstead Ward 

31st May 2023 


